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Capital School of English (CSE) believes that all students have a right to live, study, develop 
and achieve in a safe and supportive environment. 
 
We recognise our duties under current health and safety legislation. We will endeavour to 
meet the requirements of health and safety legislation and maintain a safe and healthy 
learning environment.  
 
All members of staff are instructed to ensure that they take all reasonable precautions to 
ensure your safety, health and welfare.  
 
If you have any problems or concerns, please talk to your teacher or a member of staff.  


